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Dear D12 Families,

community of supportive families and an incredibly talented staff.

sharing several important dates for the beginning of the year.

AO Summer Hours
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Meet and Greet at our Schools.

12 SCHOOL DISTRICT 12

Regular monthly Board of Education Meeting: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., Roselle

Welcome to the first Superintendent's Office communication of the 2024-25 school year. | know
there is quite a bit of summer fun still to be had, but we want to begin sharing information as we
plan for the new school year. If you are new to District 12, welcome! You have joined a wonderful

Please be on the lookout for information coming from our two principals this week. They will be

The Administration Office is open to families and the public Monday through Thursday 8:00 a.m.
until 3:30 p.m through July. Regular Monday through Friday hours begin the week of July 29.



https://www.sd12.org/Page/241
https://meetings.boardbook.org/Public/Organization/1680
https://www.sd12.org/
https://www.sd12.org/domain/57
https://www.sd12.org/Page/228
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One of the first events that take place in a new school year is our Meet and Greet at both schools.
This is held the afternoon on the day before school begins (Tuesday, August 13, 2024). During this
one-hour event, parents/guardians and learners are able to come into the school, bring their
supplies to their classroom or locker and meet their teacher for the upcoming year. We encourage
families to participate in this event as it helps with those "first day jitters," for both learners and
parents.

Curriculum Night at our Schools

Another important event at the beginning of the year is our Curriculum Night. This is a parents-only
event in the evening. Parents have the opportunity to spend time with their learners' teachers to
learn more about them, learn about the curriculum and plan for the upcoming school year in the
classroom.

NEW THIS YEAR: We had wonderful insight and feedback from our District Parent Advisory
Committee on ways to enhance this program. In addition to hearing from both principals at their
respective nights on relevant schoolwide information, we will be hosting a District 12 parent boot

camp prior to the start of Curriculum Night at Spring Hills and is open to parents from both
schools. A variety of informational stations will be set up for parents to gain information on topics
such as getting set up with our D12 app, interpreting iReady score reports, ways to support
emerging readers at home, ways to protect learners online witt their district device, to name just a
few.

One of the best ways to spend a part of the dog days of summer is to pick up a good book! We
encourage all of our learners to read each day!

Sincerely,
Dr. Mary Henderson
Superintendent

Mary Henderson
Mary is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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